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Rebecca Lei, Quality Assurance Manager
Aquaox, Inc.

16155 Sierra Lakes Parkway — Suite 160-714
Fontana, CA 92336

Dear Ms. Lei,

This letter confirms receipt of your letter to Mr. Jim Hayes, dated September 4, 2015. I apologize for
the delay in responding, as Mr. Hayes retired a few days prior to your letter being received by our
office.

It is noted, that you have fulfilled the compliance request found in Mr. Hayes letter to you, dated
April 27, 2015, with regard to the labelling of the Aquaox electrolyzed water generators that are
currently in use at the Johnston Health UNC Smithfield and the Johnston Health UNC Clayton
facilities. It is understood that both generators are now labeled with the EPA Establishment Number
#85021-CA-001, because this is the location where the generators were manufactured.

This letter shall serve as an addendum to the letter from Mr. Hayes, dated April 27, 2015, with regard
to the use of your generators and their disinfectant products in facilities in North Carolina that are
regulated under 7he North Carolina Rules Governing the Sanitation of Hospitals, Nursing Homes,
Adult Care Homes and Other Institutions. Furthermore, individual bottles or containers of the
disinfectant products shall be labeled with EPA approved labels and used in accordance with their

label instructions.

Thank you for providing the information requested. If our office can be of further assistance, please
let us know.

Sincerely,

Phil Thompson
Regional Environmental Health Specialist
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